
Legionnaires Disease Update 
  

Please find below the latest update regarding Legionella 

within the Trenton P&DC Plant and VMF. This update is 

directly from the company conducting the testing.  

As requested, below are the results from the third round 

of legionella sampling at the Trenton NJ P&DC. 2 of the 4 

samples collected were still found to be positive for 

legionella which included the following locations: 

• Processing & Distribution Center Custodial Storage Cold 

Water Valve (Cold Water) 

This sample was barely detectable and there is a very 

good chance that one more chlorine treatment 

will remove detectable legionella. Another option here is 

to also replace the fixture which would help remove 

the legionella. 

• Vehicle Maintenance Garage Bay 5 Hose (Hot & Cold) 

For this sample of a higher detection, in addition to 

flushing with chlorine, I recommend replacing the 

hose which will also help remove the legionella. 


